
Our 51st Season of Wind Music at its Finest! 

www.atlanticwinds.org 
executivedirector@atlanticwinds.org 

P.O. Box 511 
Sayville, NY 11782 

631-517-1147 

Dear Valued Atlantic Wind Symphony Subscriber, 
 

On behalf of the Atlantic Wind Symphony, I would like to express our sincere thanks 

for your support in our organization!  The subscription series includes the three “Pops 

in Patchogue” concert series including the November 11th Salute to Sousa Concert, 

April 28th Featuring Music of John Williams, June 2nd Student Awards Concert, 

along with the December TBA Holiday Favorites Concert in Sayville.  For your 

sponsorship, we offer the following levels of support: 
 

Friend $25 Program Recognition at every performance. 
 

Sponsor $50 Same as above, plus two tickets to the Sayville “Holiday Favorites” concert. 
 

Patron $100 All of the above, plus a live CD recording of a “Pops in Patchogue” concert. 
 

Benefactor $250 All of the above, plus two orchestra tickets to all “Pops in Patchogue” concerts. 
 

Musician’s Circle $500 All of the above, with two upgraded tickets to “Premiere” seating. 
 

Conductor’s Circle $1000 All of the above, with two additional premiere tickets (4 total) 

to every performance. 
 

A subscription to all of our 2018-2019 concerts will save you at least 40% over individual 

ticket prices!  Save by ordering a subscription! 
 

Premier Subscriptions (Rows 1-8) 

_____ Adult Subscription @ $60 each $_____   

_____Senior Subscription @ $40 each $_____  
 

Orchestra Subscriptions (Rows 9-22) 

_____ Adult Subscription @ $40 each _____ 

_____ Senior Subscription @ $30 each _____                                 

                                                                

Sponsorship $________ and/or Subscription$________= Total Enclosed $_______    

 

Please include your ticket total and donation on the same check and mail it in the enclosed 

envelope to:  Dr. Diana Cook, Executive Director, Atlantic Wind Symphony, P.O. Box 

511, Sayville, NY 11782.  We hope we can continue to count on you for your support, and 

thank you for your previous support.  Please keep in touch with us via our website, 

Facebook, and e-mail list.  We look forward to a successful 51st Season as Long Island’s 

oldest fully professional concert band! 
  

Sincerely,         

Diana 
Dr. Diana Cook 

Executive Director         
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